
Steve Gerace, Editor 

Mt. Shasta Herald  

924 N. Mt. Shasta Blvd. 

Mt. Shasta, CA  96067        May 18, 2011 

 

Dear Editor, 

 

We celebrate the power of positive energy! The recent stewardship activities at Sisson Meadows truly show just how 

dedicated our locals are when it comes to beautifying an important natural area heavily used by students, walkers, 

people seeking the peace that comes from nature, and, especially, birds. 

 

Volunteers were willing to donate valuable time to dig out those tenacious invasive weeds, pick up bags of trash, and  

clean up and repair the walkway.  One of our volunteers employed his electric vehicle to haul tools and debris from one 

end of the meadow to the other. English ivy and prickly Himalayan blackberry filled a 14 foot trailer, emptied by high 

school students. Pizza, coolers, walkway components, tools, and technical support were all donated and much 

appreciated! 

 

Thanks to the following individuals, businesses, schools, and agency for your generosity of spirit in keeping Sisson 

Meadow a special place for people, animals, and native plants.  We are incredibly fortunate to have your support! 

 

Art Sharf     Dale Stanley 

Stacy Smith     Jack Runnels 

Dennis McFall     Jackie Derwingson 

Lynn Linebarger     Dea Knox 

Sabrina Doyle     Herb McLane 

Belinda Higuera     Jack Moore 

Tristan Behm     Roger Kosel 

Rick Poore     Mary Ellen Colberg 

Rhonda Posey 

Timberworks     Round Table Pizza 

Ramshaw's Ace Hardware   Pepsi 

Mount Shasta High School Football Team Dunsmuir Elementary School 

USDA Forest Service, Mt. Shasta-McCloud Ranger Station 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sam Baxter & Rebeca Franco 

Siskiyou Land Trust Co-organizers and Volunteers 

 


